
From left to right: Shen Jie [Program Manager, Division of American and Australasian Affairs (DAAA), Bureau of 
International Cooperation (BIC), NSFC], Zou Liyao (Deputy Direct General, BIC, NSFC),  Jishu Shi, Zhang Xi (Vice 
President, NSFC), Peter Dorhout, Liu Xiuping (Division Director, DAAA, BCI, NSFC),  Fu Xuefeng (Program Director, 
Department of Chemical Sciences, NSFC), Zheng Qiyu

On May 9, 2018, Dr. Peter Dorhout, Vice President for Research, KSU and Dr. Jishu Shi, Professor and Director, U.S.-
China Center for Animal Health, KSU visited the National Natural Science Foundation of China (NSFC) in Beijing.



On May 9, 2018, Dr. Peter Dorhout and Dr. Jishu Shi visited Hanban in Beijing and had a meeting with Deputy 
Director-General Ms. Jing Wei .


